
 

 
 
CLOSTER GREEN TEAM JOINING NATURE CENTER IN TRASH AND 
BRUSH CLEAN UP EFFORT 
 
Closter's new Green Team is encouraging all of Closter's residents to join 
us in a trash and brush clean up scheduled for Saturday, April 9 from 10 
am to 1 pm.  We will be joining the Nature Center in its annual effort and 
sending two extra clean up teams to Mollicone Woods and the stream 
beds by Memorial Field.  Please meet us at the Nature Center Cabin at 10 
am to pick up gloves and bags. We're looking forward to working with 
Closter's Girl Scouts and Boy Scouts for this clean up, and hope to see 
plenty of other volunteers as well. 
 
It takes a village. Or a Borough in this case…... 
 
For more information, contact: Brenda Cummings 201-768-1668 
 


